
Power Quality Distribution Line Project  

N. 144th Plaza to N 168th St on Bennington Rd  

Project Description:  

OPPD is committed to delivering 

affordable and reliable power to 

our customer owners so over the 

next several months OPPD and 

its contractors will be surveying, 

staking, replacing and in some 

cases installing underground and 

overhead distribution lines on 

the south side of the road.  

  

This necessary infrastructure is 

part of the new Bennington sub-

station expansion project, and 

will help support load growth in the 

Bennington area!   

 

Safety is OPPD’s priority and we ask 

that property owners to do everything 

they can to keep construction areas 

safe and to not enter an active work 

site. We apologize for any inconven-

ience due to lane shifts and possible 

traffic delays.  

Project Start Date: 

May 2024 

Project work is expected to last 

through Fall 2024, barring weather 

or other  

unavoidable delays. 

Crews and vehicles may           

be marked with their                 

company logos. 


